
Officer Name Present Excused Absent

Grand Knight Don Anglin

Chaplain Fr. Uche

Co-Chaplain Dcn. Joe Bianca

DGK Jim Scott

Chancellor Jean Claude Nassar

Recorder Temp. Jerry Mosier

Financial Secretary Vance Lowry

Treasurer Jerry Mosier

Lecturer Bill Marin

Advocate Al Harrison

Warden John Ross

Inside Guard Lucas Miles

Outside Guard Tony Mendoza

Trustee 1 Frank Behanick

Trustee 2 Fred Constantine

Trustee 3 Gerard Verderber

District Deputy Edward Juno

Meeting Opened: 
@6:34pm Don Anglin opened meeting with a prayer.

Admissions
None-

Chaplain's Report
None-

Grand Knights Report
Don Anglin said that Brother Ken Webb passed and was brother in law to Chris 
Hoefer. More details to come but most likely will have service at St. Mary's.

-

Funeral Mass for Frank Hardy will be at Christ The King in Kilgore October 19, at 
10:00 am for the Rosary and mass at 10:30am.

-

Bill Marin said Acts retreat October 24-27 - Don Anglin will be out this time.-

Treasurer
Balance as of Sept.$3,640.77-

Financial Secretary
All bills paid.-
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All bills paid.-

Chancellors Report
No Report-

Committees and Programs
Ken Ladish said he needs to know if any Knight needs his ACE wings, he needs to get 
the paperwork submitted as soon as possible.

Don Anglin would like to see all the Knights get their wings.
Need to watch: Unplanned and Blood Money to get (2) occasions of the (5) 
you need for the ACE Wings applications.

Ken Ladish has a baby the size at 8 weeks in the womb, anyone would like to take a 
look he has it this evening.

Jerry Mosier said the Casino Knights in Gladewater was a success and was about 50 
people and went from 5:00pm until about 9:15pm. 

We will be able to use for all donations and dues payments.

Unfinished Business
none

New Business
Andrew Carian made a motion to nominate Chayton Battles as our new Recorder 
and John Hanisee second that motion all in favor. Motion Passed.

John Hanisee made a motion to donate $300.00 to the Christmas food boxes and 
Eddie Lange second that motion all in favor. Motion Passed.  

Jerry Mosier was recently approved for Pro Life Credit Card transactions (Saving 
Babies for Non- Profits).

Jerry Mosier Stated that he attended a fraternal benefit online webinar on getting 
your affairs in order.

updating financial records.a.
formalizing funeral plansb.

Collection of documents (last will & testament). c.

Jerry Mosier stated that the Rattle the bucket coming November 27 and need 
volunteers to help with the collection of these funds so we can provide for our 
charity goals ($1,700.00). Jerry has the sign-up sheet.

Jerry Mosier said that the Christmas Food Basket account has $2,197.94 an have 
$3,000.00 more from St. Mary's council 11093.

Jerry Mosier also stated that Smurfit Kappa has already donated the 750 Food boxes 
we need for this Christmas Food Basket project.

Jerry Mosier reported that we have a Casino Knight coming up October 19, 2024 at 
the Longview Museum of Fine Arts on Fredonia St. in Longview. The attendance of 
200 persons are expected.

Jerry Mosier asked if someone could edit the email list. Some emails are 
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Jerry Mosier asked if someone could edit the email list. Some emails are 
undeliverable.

Don Anglin said he can do that.

Eddie Lange wanted to thank all who fell out for the Rosary and the Funeral of our 
Brother Knight Paul Bynum

Don Anglin said he would get with Sue at St. Anthony Catholic Church about the 
Turkey BINGO and for St Theresa's. We need to get License for these occasions.

Bill Marin is opening a Catholic Store Grand Opening hopefully on November 13, 
2024. Will need help with shelving but waiting on City to finish the inspection 
process on the building. Meeting at Bill and Juli's house on October 19 at 8:30 to 
load trailer. All help would be greatly appreciated and needed. 

Andrew Carian has challenge coins for $5.00 each Please pick a few up for Christmas 
gifts.

John Hanisee ask about the Touch A Truck this year and the council decided to 
donate $300.00 for the cause.

John Hanisee also ask about a Flag retirement this year and Don Anlin said he would 
ask Gerald and Scot to see when we can have this retirement.

Jerry Mosier Stated that Margo King (Chay's Mom) is here this evening and would 
like to speak to the Casino team just for a few minutes.

John Ross said that Monsignor would like for us to put up table and chairs after we 
finish this evening.

District Deputy Report
No Report

Lecturer

Bill Marin stated that he has helped with families that have broken up and a lot of 
Knights have worked hard to do the right thing, Bill said he wanted to encourage all 
families to do the right thing. Please reach out to anyone here for help if you need to 
talk. Please be mindful of families with broken homes.

Don Anglin Concluded in saying that the month of October is the moth of The 
Rosary. Pray the rosary and intention for broken families to be mended.

Good of The Order
Chris & Cari Hoefer
Unnamed Families
Leroy Yeoman (pray for him to return to the Knights of Columbus)
Hurricane Victims in Florida and North Carolina
Pete Fastenelo 
Fred Constantine and repose of David Constantine 
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Meeting Closed: 
adjourn meeting with 3 hail Mary and Glory Be @7:20PM
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